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Georgina Town Council May 3 

 

Verbal report – Multi-use Recreation Complex (MURC) update 

Council received the verbal report on the status of construction of the MURC. Construction progress 

continues with the near completion of all roofs. The siding and part of the building envelop is progressing 

well. The exterior glass-curtain wall and part of the building envelop are 90 per cent complete. The first 

water-tight test of the pools is complete and the concrete slab has been poured for the pool deck. The 

next steps include completing the roofing, continuing with mechanical, electrical and pools, finishes, the 

landscaping and pavement in the summer. The project is on track for the MURC to be substantially 

complete in Q4 2023 with turnover to the Town to outfit with furniture and equipment so it will be open to 

the public in Q1 2024. 

 

Award of contract – watermain replacement Cockburn subdivision 

Council approved the award of contract to Rabcon Contractors Ltd. for the watermain replacement for the 

Cockburn subdivision. The watermains to be replaced are located on Grew Boulevard, Sunnidale 

Boulevard, Meadowlea Avenue, Faircrest Avenue and O’Connor Drive. Throughout the construction 

period, residents will be notified of the project, its local impacts and any potential water service 

interruptions. Residents will have short interruptions to their water service as it is switched from the 

existing watermain to the new watermain. Some residents may also have temporary interruptions to the 

use of their driveways. Residents will be informed prior to water service or driveway access interruptions. 

 

2024 Budget schedule  

Council received the report on the 2024 budget schedule and directed staff to develop the 2024 draft 

budget to reflect efficiency savings, inflationary pressures, growth-related pressures, 

legislative/contractual requirements, and proposed service-level changes that align with the updated 

Corporate Strategic Plan and associated asset management plans. The 2024 draft budget will be 

released on Oct. 25, 2023. The following day, copies of the draft budget will be available on the Town’s 

website to provide Council and the public with an opportunity to review the material prior to Council 

consideration on Dec. 5 and 6, 2023. 

 

Additional Council Information  

Comprehensive minutes of Georgina Town Council Meetings, which detail the full list of Council 

decisions, are available under Agendas and Minutes on the Town website once they have been ratified 

by Council.  

 

-30- 

https://www.georgina.ca/municipal-government/building-georgina/cockburn-watermain
https://www.georgina.ca/municipal-government/agendas-minutes-and-meetings

